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RETNS Family Quiz 

 

Thank you to our Development Committee who are 

organising our second RETNS Family Quiz on zoom. The 

quiz will take place at 4 pm on Sunday, 7 March. A family 

ticket costs €10.00 and tickets will be available from 

tomorrow until Thursday, 4 March.  Carol has updated 

Aladdin so that each family will now receive only one 

payment request. 

 

 

Thank you from all our staff 

 

We would like to thank all parents and guardians who have cooperated so closely with us on 

your children’s remote learning since 11 January. We appreciate how challenging this has 

been for all members of our school community and commend you and your wonderful children 

for your engagement. 

 

Best wishes to all our school community for a happy and healthy midterm 

 

Le dea-ghuí 

 

Maeve 


